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NOTICE OF MODIFICATIONS TO TEXT OF PROPOSED REGULATIONS 

Pursuant to the requirements of Government Code section 11346.8(c), and 

section 44 of Title 1 of the California Code of Regulations, the Department of 

Food and Agriculture is providing notice of changes made to proposed 

regulations originally noticed to the public in the California Regulatory Notice 

Register on April 18th, 2025. 

This document is available for public inspection at the Department of Food and 

Agriculture office located at 1220 N St, Sacramento, CA 95814 from July 11, 

2025, through July 26, 2025, between the hours of 8 AM and 5 PM. 

If you have any comments regarding the proposed changes or the document 

and other information, the Department of Food and Agriculture will accept 

written comments between July 11, 2025, and July 26, 2025. All written 

comments must be submitted to the Department of Food and Agriculture no 

later than May 2, 2025, and addressed to: 

Erin Lovig, Senior Environmental Scientist Supervisor 

California Department of Food and Agriculture Plant Health 

and Pest Prevention Services 

1220 N St. 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

916.654.1017 

Permits@cdfa.ca.gov 

 

All written comments received by July 26,2025, which pertain to the indicated 

changes or the above-listed document and other information, will be reviewed 

and any objections and/or recommendations responded to by the Department 

of Food and Agriculture staff as part of the compilation of the rulemaking file. 


